
                  

7th January 2021 

 

Dear Families and Friends,  

 

Thank you so much for taking part in our class project to find out 

about different places around the world.  At the minute we are 

learning from home but we are undertaking a project to find out about 

other places around the world by sending Flat Stanley to family and 

friends.  We are reading the book Flat Stanley by Jeff Brown.  Stanley 

is flat and he can be posted in an envelope anywhere in the world!  

You have been chosen to receive Flat Stanley and we hope that you 

will help us to learn about the place where you live.   

 

We would like you to reply to the children at their home address or, 

alternatively, to my e-mail address ckeenan153@c2kni.net.  We 

would be grateful if you could send us information and photographs 

about the place that Stanley visited.  For example, local places of 

interest or information about the town, city or country that you live in.  

We are planning to track Flat Stanley’s adventures on a map while 

learning about other parts of the world as part of our ‘Globetrotters’ 

topic.  Remember to take a photograph of yourself with Stanley! We 

would love to see what Stanley got up to during his time staying with 

you. 

 

The children are very excited about this topic and are looking forward 

to receiving their replies.  I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for playing such an important role in this project and taking 

the time to help us learn more about the places that Stanley visits. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Keenan 
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